
 

Autumn Newsletter 2018 

The exhibition at St. George’s Hall went off very well and two paintings were sold. 
Congratulations go to Gloria Wild and Clive Betts. 

Thank you to Karen for organising this exhibition and to the committee members who 
helped with hanging and taking down paintings. Remaining paintings will be 
available for collection from Trimpley Hall on September 27th, Appraisal evening. 

Ian Ridley’s painting was raffled and the new owner is Kevin Harmon. 

October 4th is a talk by Steve Riley on WW1 war artists. 

Poppy Canvases 

All canvases must be returned to Trimpley Hall to Karen on September 27th to allow 
time for them to be mounted ready for the exhibition at Kidderminster library . They 
will all be for sale at £5.00 and all money raised will be donated to the Poppy Appeal. 
You may wish to purchase your own painting by paying the £5.00 set price. John 
Bodley very kindly donated his appraisal fee back to KAS to start off the donation. 

Artists Books 

This ongoing project will be finalised in October with the prize giving on 25th 
October. You can vote for your favourite one and first prize is £25 

November 

Kas Annual Exhibition. This will be held at Kidderminster library from November 3rd 
to December 1st. Forms available soon at Trimpley Hall or the website. 

November 1st John Instance will be giving a demonstration in watercolour on local 
scenes 

November 15th scraper boards. Yet another free project the committee have 
organised this year. Scraper boards are another way of creating a piece of art. Come 
along and have a go. Scraper boards are free to those members who attend the 
evening. 

November 29th Artist Appraisal with Malcolm Brookes 

Christmas Celebration will be announced soon 

Shelley Waring 

Chairman 


